
 
Our neighborhood association is made up of many multi-family housing complexes including Columbia 
View Apartments (320 units), Evergreen Pointe Apartments (80 units), Shorewood East Condos (115 
Units) and Shorewood West Condos (72 units), Shorewood Manor Apartments (126 units) and The Trees 
Mobile Home Park (60 spaces).  The neighborhood also includes a motel, three businesses and two single 
family residences.  Although a small footprint it is not small in population, as this area represents over 
760 households. The Neighborhood Association hopes to create an environment of security and resiliency 
through the Evergreen Shores Neighborhood Association.                                 Evergreen Shores NA 
Board                                                                                                                                                                    

JUNE 2023 FLYER 
Date:        June 26, 2023 
To:        Residents of the Evergreen Shores Neighborhood Association 
Fr:               Peggy Anderson, Chair 
Re:              Neighborhood Updates   

1- Multi-Neighborhood Clean Up Event  For garbage, yard waste, or metal. Saturday July 
8th  - 8 am-2pm Vancouver Heights United Methodist Church, 5701 MacArthur Blvd.   
Volunteers needed -  Contact Dix Dixon, Cleanup coordinator,360-601-4523 
dixolg@comcast.net.  Volunteer Hours 7:45-10; 10-12 and 12-2.  
Do Not Bring – TV’s, computers or laptops; household hazardous waste, propane tanks, 
roofing, concrete and ammunition.  We can take empty paint cans.  

2- Fall Meeting – Tu Nov 7th – 6:30 pm Banquet Room Shorewood Apartments 
Featured Speaker:  “Emergency Preparedness: Making it Do-able for Your Family, Your 
Budget and Your Space.” Jodi Blackwood, Volunteer Management Coordinator, Citizen 
Corps. Program Manager and Program Manager, CERT Clark County WA.  Also City 
Updates by Becky Rude, NB Liaison and Crime Update  by our NB Police Officer, Corporal 
Sean Metevia 

3- Columbia View Apartments’ two security gates are now in operation.  
4- Shorewood View Apartments & Shorewood West & East Condos have updated their 

shared pond to create a lovely environment. New Fence around the pond and cement 
upgrades by Shorewood West and the Apartments.   

5- Shorewood East has completed its 3.5m re-piping project –replacement of fifty year 
old galvanized pipes. 

6- Radar Feedback sign now installed West Bound on Evergreen Blvd near 5th St.  
7- Neighborhood Concerns -  What are issues in our Neighborhood which need attention?  

Safety, Crime, Traffic, Noise, etc.  Email your concerns to Chair Peggy Anderson– 
peggybluekayak@comcast.net 
The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Association in their effort to share vital information with 
residents to create a more informed public.  However, information provided, and the opinions and views 
expressed in the Neighborhood Newsletter or other documents,  do not necessarily represent the position 
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of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City determine whether the information published is accurate or 
appropriate.  Printed by the City of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods.  


